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Brooks Rehabilitation Hospital Visitation 
 

Patients are permitted to have two visitors in their room during visiting hours. They 
can both visit at the same time and can switch out during the day. No one under 16 is 
allowed to visit in a patient’s room, but can visit in other areas. 

To protect all patients and prevent the spread of COVID-19, visitors are required to 
wear a mask at all times, including in the patient rooms. 
 
 
Visitation Rules: 
 

• Visiting hours are daily from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
 

• Visitors must always wear a mask when inside the hospital, including when in the 
patient’s room. Any time someone enters the building, it increases the chances of 
exposure exponentially. Visitors are encouraged to bring their own mask, 
however, Brooks will provide a mask if needed.  

 

• If visitors are found without a mask, visiting privileges will be suspended and you 
will be required to leave the facility. 

 

• No one under 16 is allowed to visit in a patient’s room, but can visit in the 
Sandpiper Café or the outdoor courtyard, pond or Healing Garden. Everyone 
must wear a mask at all times and practice social distancing. 

 

• If a visitor would like to stay overnight, he or she must be admitted between 
visiting hours of 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. and receive an overnight badge from the 
Security desk in the Admissions lobby. Overnight badges are issued after 5 p.m. 
by the security staff in the main lobby. If a visitor exits the building between 8 
p.m. and 8 a.m., he or she re-enter again until visitation hours begin the next day 
at 8 a.m.  

 

• Visitors must remain in the patient’s room while on the 2nd, 3rd, and 4th floors.  
 

• Visitors can sign patients off the floor to visit the interior courtyard near the 

Neuro Recovery Center, the Healing Garden and pond. Everyone must wear a 

mask at all times and practice social distancing. The Healing Garden and pond are 

open from 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. daily. 

 

• Dining: Visitors may bring in food daily from the outside, but should check with 

the patient’s nurse to ensure there are no dietary restrictions. Freezer cannot be 

accommodated onsite. Visitors may access the Sandpiper Café during regularly 

scheduled business hours, so long as they are masked and practice social 

distancing.  

 


